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5 NEW ROADS - ROAD CONSTRUCTION CONSENT (AN53-2017) 
 
Report No 200-2009 approved by the Policy and Resources Committee on 27th April, 2009 delegates 
the grant of road construction consent to the Executive Director of City Development with the proviso 
that any consents granted be reported to the City Development Committee as soon as practicable 
thereafter. 
 
The undernoted application has been submitted and the Executive Director of City Development has 
approved the application subject to conditions which have been agreed with the applicants: 
 

Location Ward Applicant 

Revenue 
Implications 
per annum 

Approval Date 

Foggyley Gardens Phase 1 
Dundee (CC17/01) 

Lochee Strathmore Homes 
(Scotland) Ltd 

£4,000 11th April, 2017 

 


